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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
It has been so wonderful being back with the students this week! I have loved hearing their
stories about their breaks, Christmas, and just seeing their faces again at the door every
morning. I missed them all over break! 
    We have had a busy week in 4th grade! In Reading we finished the first of four parts of
Tale of Despereaux, and in Math, we have started laying the ground work for long division,
which will be starting next week - brace yourselves! In Science we began our next big unit
on energy, and explored the way that objects store and use energy. We also began
discussing the Age of Exploration in Social Studies, and set New Year’s Resolutions in
Writing. 
     There are always fun things happening in our classroom, so please take a moment to
read next week’s WAG for a peek ahead! 

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 16

Go Huskies!
January Masses

On Monday, January 8th, students may wear UW
gear, or any college team gear, to celebrate our
Huskies going to the National Championship!
Break out your purple and gold, or any college team
spirit gear, to show your support! Go Huskies!

Upcoming Tests/Projects:

4th grade will be responsible for
leading the school community in
prayer at Mass for the month of
January! Students from our class
will serve as readers, gift bearers,
and as always, the choir! We would
love to have you celebrate with us
any Wednesday in January at 9am.
All are welcome! Math: STAR Math, Thursday 1/11 (in 4th Grade

Walk-To Math)
Reading: STAR Reading, Friday 1/12 (in 4th
Grade Walk-To Read)
Spelling Test, Friday 1/12

Week of January
2nd


